
 

 
  

 

 

Dear Families,  
 

Welcome to an exciting year at C.T. Walker MagnetSchool!  Please remember to have your supplies DAILY! 

 

Supplies needed this school term are: 

 

Mandatory Items: 

□ (one) binder  

□ (one) marble composition book (currently on sale for .50 each at most stores) 

□ loose leaf notebook paper (enough to last the school year) 

□ pencils (enough to last the school year) 

□ pens (blue or black ink only) 

□ coloring utensils of preference (color pencils, crayons, or markers) 

□ glue sticks (preferred) or white glue 

□ scissors (round tip only) 

□ ear buds (can usually be purchased for $1 at the Dollar Store) or headphones 

 

Optional, but not required: 

• highlighters 

• index cards 

• (one) pack of notebook dividers 

• pens of assorted color ink to enhance note taking 

 

**Parents, please replenish supplies as needed!  Also, any donations such as sanitizer, Kleenex, notebook paper, 

computer paper, pencils, etc. will be extremely appreciated! 

 

 

Thank you for cooperation and your support. We are looking forward to working with you and your child this school 

year. Please contact us by phone or email with any questions or concerns you may have throughout the year.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marilyn Eastman 

 

Email:  eastmma@BOE.Richmond.k12.ga.us    

    

C. T. Walker Magnet School (706) 823-6950 

 

 

6th Grade Language Arts/ 

8th Grade Georgia Studies 


